Vale PP Peter Waite
Rotary Club of Pennant Hills
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Peter had the distinction of being a member of the club on 2 different occasions. He was first inducted in September 1971 in the classification of Building Construction. He maintained almost perfect attendance for two and a half years, but then resigned in March 1974. He joined again in October 1989 in the classification of Property Investment. He was quickly involved in the leadership of the club, taking on the secretary role in 1990, a position he held for 4 years straight. This was followed by the president role in 1994-95.

Peter was always ready to try something new and ever willing to roll up his sleeves with hands on projects. His involvement in the Scouting organization resulted in our club being involved in several of his projects with scouting. Peter was also a great supporter of our Pride of Workmanship Awards project and worked long and hard to try to have the licencing of the project by RI and the attendant royalties abolished. His lack of success finally led to his resignation in 1997. But he still maintained an interest in our Club’s activities and supported us from time to time.
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